All GUEST accounts will be
disabled on March 1, 2011.

Students and employees should use their personal
New River credentials to access lab computers.

If you do not know your personal New River
credentials, please contact the Help Desk (304-929-
6725) for assistance.

*Guests should report to the campus information desk for assistance.



